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 September 25, 2023 

Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Department of Public Service  
Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 

Re: Case 23-W-0183 – Minor Rate Filing of Debora A. Lambert, d/b/a Green Meadow Park 
Water Company - Further Postponement. 

 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

The enclosed Supplement No. 3 to P.S.C. No. 2 – Water, effective October 25, 2023 is 
transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the requirements of the New York State Public 
Service Commission. 

 
Debora A. Lambert, d/b/a Green Meadow Park Water Company requests further postponement of 

the proposed tariff amendment in the above-referenced proceeding from November 1, 2023 to January 1, 
2024.  Waiver of newspaper publication is requested for the supplement. 

 
 Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 Christopher Lambert 
 President 
 Green Meadow Park Water Co. 

 Received: 09/25/2023 


